
010. P. 1141�44�13 � CO. *LUIS 1ƒ���  

Vet 

F 
C OLk. akl-ette, (OLP g), tJa...A 0611141 

ARTICVS OF AGREEMENT AND INCORPORATION 

Num all Men btrfilesrPrrsents, That the Corporatora hereinafter named have this day, and by these presents, formed a 

Corporation ’under and in pursuance of an Act of Congress approved February 18th, 1.901, entitled "An Act to put in force in the Indian Territory certain 

provisions of the Laws of Arkansas relating to Corporations and to make said provisions applicable to said Territory," which said Act provides for 

incorporations for manufacturing and other lawful business purposes in the Indian Territory, and in evidence thereof do hereby execute the following 

Articles of Incorporation: � 

FIRST: The name of said Corporation shall be._ tt91,112S & 

OJfwnj,�

The Car orators are_,...-1A

ii 

THIRD: The place of businessi to.belocatect at Cis f-A-14-rek--- 1,--, 

and its office for the transaction of business shall be ’in  Ciiik-P1)<A-- 

of Directors may select. 

FOUR 

FIT 

of which; 

may be 

si 
SE’ 

members, .... ...; nuoin snail be stockholders of the Corporation. Said Board of Directors shall elect one of its members as President, and one of its 

members as Vice-President, and shall also elect a Secretary and Treasurer. 

EIGHTH: The first election of Directors shall be held immediately after the organization of the Corporation and said Directors shall serve 

for one year and until their successors are elected. 

NINTH: The Board of Directors are empowered to ordain and establish all by-laws and regulations necessary to the management and business 

of said Corporation, and alter and repeal same at pleasure. 

la wit.4-a, ei77 TENTH: Theprst meetini of said Cor orators for organization shall be held in.,..,. ... . . i xi 

at the office of q\.�t.A..). qvi,, . ,..., at .21�o’clock , Irf fl, , on the 7’ ,1�...   

190 .--(.... The subscribers hereto hereby Al hive notice of said meeting. 

IN TESTIMONY WHEREOF, We have hereunto set our hands, on this the ... .V.7:1:!:-...!.....7 ...day of.,, <-7,..  1907 

(Z..w4ed, 

The general nature of the business proposed to be transacted by this Corporation 

 �or at such other place as the Board 

to e.3tain4purche,a0Tlies.P.71n-,hOld, deain,transferiencumber 
andjaisnOs& of,bygrantideed,10440,;Urtgags or pthorTipe,_111/ , 
whole or in rart;whoneer and whOreVer-dpbirod,as principal,agont, 
trustee oriothoreise, oil, oil ’ands, oil noes, gas land and 
leasee,gasitines,mining claips,mineralsimineral),eanes,all,kinds of 
real and,rersetal rxrporty,lealp,. and leasehold estates, and-any
.and.aIrproducts thereof and th:from�or.thereby  nroduced and by  
products threof,togethritb,..all aptliaaceS and naterials used : 
or to.4 Used therw7ith,and tc own, ho7d,acouireJenellmber and 
dial*use of, by garat,deed,lease or ethervise;and all the above 
describd prcrerty and any right,title or intorost therein and 
nroducto thereof, and shall have the right to acauire,on,hold, 
encurfor and dispose of franchises for lighting,hcating and power 
purroses; to erect, ePtablish,maintain and opextte all buildings 
shafta,rlants, nachinery plaints,telophone poles and telegraph 
,lines, pipe lines and appliances for producing, transporting, 
refining,atcring and disposing of oil, gas, ;liners’s and other 
products and by-Products; to borrow toney and execute notes and 
bonds, ntrti7.ages and other evidence of indebtedness and instrupents 
of conveyance and to nake all contracts and to de all ’things 
necessary and rreper in the ’transaction Of the above business nrt 
inconsistent with the laws of the Indian Territory. 

Dollars; 

e residue thereof 

5.00 each. 

...  

WIIEREAS,�. 6, rpERTIFI TE 

have associated themselves togetherisela. boq politic and corrate,g known as . � 

AND WHEREAS, The said Corporators Ang the subscribera to the ea Uzi stock of t e said oration have waived the fifteen days’ notice as 

-a-  �  -  -�  ,  

, req ed by la , nd called eeting for organize ’on, to be held in 

-at , o’cloclr IF?Frk. .on the 

.. , the o ce of  

’1’4  ...day of �190, 

4*!1 


